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Sales and use tax exemption expires for clean alternative fuel, 
electric and plug-in hybrids

The sales and use tax exemption for clean alternative fuel, electric, and plug-in hybrid vehicles expires 
June 1, 2018. The last day to use this exemption is May 31, 2018.  This means you must take delivery of the 
vehicle by May 31, 2018 to claim the exemption.

If you’re already using the exemption, you will continue to receive it based on the date range that applies 
to your situation (see our website link below for date range information).  

How does this affect me?
If you are planning to purchase or lease a qualifying vehicle, you must complete the sale or lease before 
June 1, 2018 to be eligible for the sales/use tax exemption. This means you must take delivery of the 
vehicle by May 31, 2018.

If you enter into a vehicle contract with delivery on or after June 1, 2018, you will not qualify for the 
exemption.

Need help?

�� Exemption questions: visit our Tax Incentives web page and select Renewable Energy/ Green 
Incentives.

�� General tax questions: Call our Telephone Information Center at 1-800-647-7706.

PO BOX 47478  |  OLYMPIA, WASHINGTON 98504-7478  |  1-800-647-7706  |  DOR.WA.GOV 

For tax assistance or to request this document in an alternate format, visit http://dor.wa.gov or call  

1-800-647-7706. Teletype (TTY) users may use the Washington Relay Service by calling 711. 
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http://www.dol.wa.gov/vehicleregistration/altfuelexemptions.html
http://dor.wa.gov/content/FindTaxesAndRates/TaxIncentives/IncentivePrograms.aspx

